
Town of Princeton 

Town Plan Implementation Committee 

March 18, 2009  

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 PM.  Present were members Leslie Fanger, Michael 

Latka, Anne Littlefield and Henry Beth. 

 

Dennis Rindone 

 

The Committee discussed the death of Dennis Rindone and what a devastating loss this is to the 

Town and to our Committee.  All agreed that he was a central player in our work.  

 

Minutes 

 

Michael said that we do not yet have minutes for the February 23
rd

 meeting of the Committee, 

which he, Dennis and Anne attended. He will find out if Dennis prepared these minutes and if 

not will draft them himself.  Anne volunteered to do the minutes going forward. 

  

Planning Board By-Law Status 

 

Having attended the March 11
th

 Planning Board meeting, Michael updated the Committee on the 

status of the three by-law changes currently before the Planning Board (Accessory Apartments, 

Single Family Conversions, and Home Occupations).  Apparently the only one of these the 

Planning Board expects to bring to the May Annual Town Meeting is the Accessory Apartments 

by-law.  Members of our Committee expressed a number of concerns about the by-law as 

currently drafted.  It has been forwarded to Town Counsel for review and we agreed to 

communicate with the Planning Board about our concerns in hopes that the Board will forward 

these to Town Counsel.  See attached notes. 

 

The Committee also discussed our concern about why the other two by-laws are not being 

brought to the Town and agreed to work with the Planning Board in hopes of moving them 

along, perhaps for a fall Town Meeting. 

 

Next Meeting 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for April 15, 2009 at 7 pm in the Town Hall Annex.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:30 pm.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

_____________________________ 

Anne Littlefield 

 


